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The Sanctuary Lamp will burn continuously for 7 days 
in honour of Carmine Antognetti 

 
 
 

WE WELCOME INTO OUR CHRISTIAN FAMILY 
Anthony & Damiano Grande sons of Giuseppe & Maria 

Cyric Ramirez Binuya Zotomayor son of Ric & Cynthia 
Alaia Rose Laksmana daughter of Anthony & Julieta 

 
 

 

 
ATTENTION PARENTS: If your child is going into grade 

2 and attends St. Ambrose School and or Public School and will be 
receiving their First Holy Communion, there will be a meeting on 

Saturday September 24, 2016 at 1:00 pm. If your child is going 
into grade 7 and are receiving their Confirmation there will be a 

meeting on Saturday October 8, 2016 at 1:00 pm. As part of their catechism 
preparation children who will be receiving the sacraments of First Holy Communion and 

Confirmation are required to attend Sunday mass. 
  

DATES OF CELEBRATION OF THE SACRAMENTS: First Holy Communion will be 

celebrated on Saturday April 29, 2017 at 11:00 am, and Confirmation will be 
celebrated on Saturday April 1, 2017 at 11:00 am.  

 
 

 
Prayers For The Sick 
If you know any parishioners who are sick at home or hospital and you would like their 

name(s) to appear in the bulletin so we can pray for them as a community. Please call 
the office and make sure you have permission of the person named. 

 
 

 

Saturday July 23, 2016 Sunday July 24, 2016 
4:30 p.m.  +Carmel Goff 9:00 am +Mario Filice 

                  +Kathleen Dowling    

 +Irena Jakiela     

 Teresa Pilarski (Living Intention)     

   11:00 am +John Mastrocola 

    +John O’Neill  

   +Madeleine Kilravey 
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START SPREADING THE NEWS!!!  We will be accepting donations for 

the best Annual Bazaar ever!!!   DONATIONS can be brought at the side 

entrance under the front stairs to the church hall.  Items donated can be 
brought on weekends only in MANAGEABLE boxes and bags, this will help 

volunteers sorting and pricing of items ahead of time.  Please 
NO computers, text books, magazines, large furniture and no clothing.  On behalf of Fr. 
Donatello and the Bazaar Committee, THANK YOU for your continued support, the quantity and 

quality of donations we receive year after year is outstanding, no wonder we are the best bazaar 
ever.  We will be giving you updates on our WISH LIST and progress in future bulletins and 
pulpit announcements. Thank you from The Bazaar Convener, Marg Gombita.     
 

 

 

FAMILY OF FAITH 
Thank you for your commitment to the Family of Faith campaign. The efforts that we 

make together will further the Pastoral Plan and mission of our Church. Please 
remember to honour the pledge that you made. As payments are made, funds will be 

deposited in our account to address a number of local priorities. These include: Accessibility 
Upgrades by providing hydraulic lift that will give access to church and hall. Also in doing so 
accessibility washrooms are required and we will be renovating our upstairs and basement 

washrooms. If you would like to help and donate towards our Accessibility Program please call 
the office. Tel: 416-251-8282. 

 
 

 
Jubilee of Mercy Pilgrimage to Martyrs’ Shrine, Midland 
If you are interested in joining us on Saturday, September 10th, 2016 please 
contact Rose at the office 416-251-8282. Our day begins with a bus departure at 
7:30 a.m. and at 3:15 p.m. the buses depart the Shrine. It includes: Orientation and 

prayers for the bus ride, Prayerful Experience of the Holy Door, Mass, Rosary, 
Veneration of the Relics of the Martyrs, Opportunity for confession, Stations of the Cross and 

Time for private or group prayer and parish social interactions. Let’s take this opportunity to 
accept Pope Francis’ invitation to enter into this powerful year of God’s mercy. 
 

 
 

 
CATHOLIC CEMETERIES & FUNERAL SERVICES  Archdiocese of Toronto 

wishes to invite all families within the Archdiocese of Toronto to participate 
in the Annual Mass for the Faithful Departed on Wednesday August 17, 

2016 at 7:00 p.m. Cemetery locations and Celebrants for this year’s Annual Mass are 
as follows: Assumption, Mississauga Most Rev. John A. Boissonneau, Christ the King, 

Markham Rev. Msgr. Ambrose Sheehy, Holy Cross, Thornhill Most Rev. Vincent Nguyen, 
Mount Hope, Toronto Rev. Msgr. Lawrence Bordonaro, Queen of Heaven, Woodbridge 

His Eminence Thomas Cardinal Collins, Resurrection, Whitby Rev. Msgr. Robert Nusca, 
St. Mary’s, Barrie Most Rev. Wayne Kirkpatrick ALL ARE WELCOME! IN THE EVENT OF 

RAIN: Mass will be held in the mausoleum at Assumption, Holy Cross, Resurrection and 

Queen of Heaven Cemeteries. Christ the King Cemetery will celebrate Mass on site in the 
Reception Centre. Mount Hope Cemetery to St. Monica’s Parish, 44 Broadway Avenue, 

Toronto. St. Mary’s Cemetery to Holy Spirit Parish, 650 Essa Road, Barrie. 


